
The City of Visalia adopted its General Plan in 2014, which plans development and growth in the City 
until 2030. The City is adopting an agricutlural preservation ordinance to implement policies identified 
in the General Plan. At the workshop, the project team will be seeking input from the City Council 
on key decision points regarding the direction of the ordinance. There will also be a period for public 
comment during the workshop.

Attending the meeting is an opportunity to learn more about the Agricultural 
Preservation Ordinance and provide your input.

WORKSHOP TOPICS

When: 	 Monday, December 5, 2022 at 4:00 P.M.
Where: 	 Visalia City Council Chambers 
		  707 W. Acequia Ave.
		  Visalia, CA 93291
		

WORKSHOP DETAILS

For more information, contact Paul Bernal, Community Development Director at 
559-713-4025 or paul.bernal@visalia.city

Visit the project website to get important updates, review documents, and 
hear about upcoming public meetings! 
https://www.visalia.city/depts/community_development/planning/agricultural_preservation_ordinance.asp

WANT TO STAY INFORMED?

PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
ANNOUNCEMENT

AGRICULTURAL PRESERVATION ORDINANCE 

The City of Visalia has initiated the development of an 
Agricultural Preservation Ordinance. The ordinance, once 

adopted, will require development that converts Prime 
Farmland and Farmland of Statewide Importance to 

preserve equivalent land in an agricultural conservation 
easement. A public workshop is being held for the project 

team to receive direction from the City Council.

GET MORE 
INFORMATION AT THE 

PROJECT WEBSITE!


